
Everyone has the right to be safe 
and be protected from abuse.
No one should behave in a way that 
makes you feel unsafe or afraid, 
including anyone in your family, 
anyone at school or anywhere else  
in the community.
Tell a teacher or any adult at your 
school if you feel unsafe.

It’s everyone’s responsibility. 
Adults at school must listen and 
respond to concerns about  
child abuse. 
If you suspect abuse of any child 
or young person, you have a 
responsibility to report it,  
even if you are not sure.

Further information & resources  
www.education.vic.gov.au/protect


